

25th March 2020

Dear Friends of UEL,

## **UPDATE - UKZN EXTENDED LEARNING - LOCKDOWN PERIOD**

Please be advised that UKZN Extended Learning offices will be closed during the period from 26<sup>th</sup> March to 16<sup>th</sup> April 2020, in full support and compliance with President Cyril Ramaphosa's directive on behalf of the Government, issued to address the coronavirus disease (COVID-19) pandemic.

We commend President Ramaphosa's stated priority being to save the lives of our people, above all else.

During the 21-day national lockdown, we will still be available to assist you with any queries or learning and development requirements. We will all be working remotely and business communication will continue as usual. All of our courses originally scheduled to run during the lockdown period have been deferred to later dates, involving your inputs where possible.

For any urgent queries about courses, please contact +27 31 260 1234.

For any sales related queries, please contact any of our colleagues below:

Sindiswa Ndlovu - Ndlovus1@ukzn.ac.za

Venouasha Bahadur - Bahadur V@ukzn.ac.za

Nashlene Maharaj - <u>Maharajn@ukzn.ac.za</u>

Please also visit our website for any additional updates (www.ukznextendedlearning.com).

As always, thank you and 'stay home, stay safe'!

Sincerely

Simon Tankard and UEL Team